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15th January 2020
Dear Parents,

Happy New Year

We hope you enjoyed the Christmas holidays and we wish you a very happy, healthy and holy New Year. The children came back in school last week looking fresh and eager and we are all looking forward to an exciting 2020.

School Building Work

Next Monday, 20th January, building work starts, to improve the entrance to the school premises. This work is expected to last approximately 12 weeks which will take us up to Easter. There will be some disruptions and I would like to ask you to note the following:

· There will be no entry to the school playground from the car park on St Wilfrid’s St. Parents and children usually using this entrance can use the small gates on St Wilfrid’s St and walk around the Nursery and Key Stage 2 buildings.
· The school office will be located in a small room by the large blue cabin, at the corner of the Astro pitch on St Wilfrid’s St. The only access to this office will be from St Wilfrid’s St.
· Staff will only be in the school office from 8:30am to 9:15am and from 2:45pm to 3:15pm. Should you need to contact school outside these times please telephone the school. (Tel: 0161 226 3339)

· To avoid waiting outside, in the cold and rain, where possible please send any letters, dinner money etc in with your child.

· Any children who are usually picked up from after school clubs at the front office will now be picked up from the Key Stage 1 entrance on the main playground. (Next to Year 2)

· Any children bringing bikes or scooters to school can park them under the canopy outside Year 5.
· The car park will be restricted to staff cars only and there will be no Stay & Play each Friday until the work is finished.

When the work is finished I am assured that it will improve the entrance and waiting area for all our parents and visitors. Thank you for your patience during this period. 
Yours sincerely,
Ray Moloney

DIOCESE OF SALFORD

Parish of St Augustine of Canterbury
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